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Raszka Shelley

From: Brian DeLaGrange <dela42@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 10:13 AM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: SB633

Hello,  
 
I'm writing to express my strong opposition to SB 633. Please accept this email as written testimony for the 
public hearing on SB 633. 
Setting agricultural policy at the state level homogenizes complex seed production situations to the detriment of 
seed saving small farms. Regional and county level policy should stand above state policy, preempting such 
authority could strip Oregon agriculture of diversity regarding seed saving operations that specialize in regional 
microclimates. 
 
Please do not vote for SB 633. 
 
Respectfully,  
Brian DeLaGrange 
Medford, OR 
 


